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Ms Lucy Stuart
Environment and Community Manager
Ulan Coal Mines Pty Limited

By email: lucy.stuart@glencore.com.au

27/04/2022

Dear Ms Stewart

Ulan Coal Expansion Project (08_0184)
Extension Request

I refer to your letter dated 8 April 2022 seeking an extension of time to review strategies, plans and
programs (management plans) under the above development consent. 

The requirement to review management plans has been instigated in March 2022 following the
determination of Modification 7 and the submission of the Annual Review.  Additionally, an Independent
Environmental Audit is scheduled to commence in April 2022, which will instigate a further review of
management plans.

The Department considers it reasonable to undertake a consolidated review of the management plans
following the above events. Accordingly, the Secretary has granted an extension of time to review and
resubmit the management plans until 1 December 2022.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Gen Lucas on 9274 6489.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Secretary
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